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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES
BY DEPUTY R.G. LE HERISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 13th SEPTEMBER 2010

Question

What consequential management changes, if any, have occurred following the appointment of a Director of
Community and Socia Services?

Answer

The Director of Community and Social Services has been in post since 23rd August 2010. In the short period
since his arrival, he has spent the mgjority of his time meeting key colleagues and visiting health and social care
establishments and voluntary organisations.

Having undertaken this initial programme of visits he is now engaging with Senior Managers to review their roles
and responsibilities with a view to recommending on new structural arrangements for the Community and Social
Services area. This work will feed into the overall Health and Social Services management improvement plan
which will be finalised and published in early December in accordance with the Deputy’s proposition P.13/2010
which was unanimously approved in May of this year.



